
Finding God at The Movies

Join us Sunday, September 28, 2025, from 5 to 7pm for Finding God 
at the Movies in the Multipurpose room. Bring your family, friends, 
and dinner and come enjoy the movie and a discussion about the
themes of faith we saw in the movie. The church will provide a few

pizzas and drinks. We will be watching the movie on the big screen in
the Multipurpose room. Don’t be late we will be starting the movie 

right at 5pm. Our movie this month will be “Finding Dory”.


